
The Department of Environment, Climate and Communications has
announced an increase in the percentage of biofuel required in transport fuels,
moving from 21% to 25%, which will affect your pricing from 1st January 2025
and will be added to Platts Assessments.
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Where possible keep the tank full to reduce the build-up of water from
condensation.

Drain water from the tank on a regular basis.
Empty and clean the tank every 5 years or earlier depending on the amount of
water build up.
Where fuel is stored for longer periods, the purchase of winter grade fuel is
advised to ensure that the fuel does not wax in colder conditions. 

To ensure the integrity of the fuel:To ensure the integrity of the fuel:

To meet the revised Government target of 25%, the industry requires the use
of advanced biofuels in the product mix, and we will be adjusting the pricing
calculations formula to facilitate such.  

As biofuels trade at a premium to petrol and diesel, their inclusion at a greater
rate means that the overall prices will increase.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Account Manager or Business
Development Manager.
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